
Hancock County Special Olympics Presents: 
 

Code of Conduct  

Golf 
 

Athletes, Parents, Guardians and Providers: 
 

Anyone interested in participating in ANY of the above sports must attend 

the Mandatory meeting on  

Monday May 20th at 6:30 PM in the BVC Training Center 

 If you do not attend, you will not be permitted to participate in Softball 

Code of Conduct and Sport Commitment letters must be signed by the 

athlete and guardian (if applicable) before you will be permitted to 

participate. 

Parents/Guardians and Providers are strongly encouraged to attend   

**Every athlete must have a current physical in order to be eligible to 

participate in Special Olympics.  Physicals are good for three years and 

must be signed by a doctor and athlete, as well as a parent or guardian (if 

applicable) to be valid** 


